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June 29,1984
NLS8400179

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
Reference: 1) Letter from J. D. Weaver to B. L. Siegel dated

July 28,1983, (LQA8300178) " Revised Response to
NUREG-0737, Supplement 1, Emergency Response
Capability"

2) Letter from J. M. Pilant to D. G. Eisenhut dated
April 15, 1983, (LQA8300129) " Response to
NUREG-0737, Supplement 1"

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:
Subject: NUREG-0737, Supplement 1 - Upgrade of Emergency

Operating Procedures - Submittal of Procedures
Generation Package

In accordance with the requirements of NUREG-0737,
Supplement 1, and the District's commitments made in
References 1 and 2, enclosed is the Procedures Generation
Package relating to the Upgrade of Emergency Operating
Procedures at Cooper Nuclear Station.
It should be recognized that the enclosed document is subject to
modification as experience is gained in drafting the Emergency
Operating Procedures.
If you have any questions relating to this effort at CNS, please
contact me.

Sincerely,

M

Jay M. Pflant
Technical Staff Manager
Nuclear Power Group
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